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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmental Protection Division

Underground Storage Tank Management Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Lonice C. Barrett, Commissioner
Harold F. Reheis, Director
(404) 362-2687

November 16, 1998

Colonel Ovidio E. Perez
Director, Public Works 9 ]/ #ﬁw ﬁ? A

1557 Frank Cochran Drive
Fort Stewart, Georgia 31314-4928

SUBIJECT: Underground Storage Tank Closure Report
No Further Action Required
Fort Stewart/FAC 230
FAC 230
Fort Stewart, GA; Liberty County
Facility ID: 9089039*1

Dear Col. Perez:

This 1s to acknowledge your submittal, dated September 15, 1998, of the revised subject Closure Report, prepared
for our review. :

We have conducted a thorough technical review of the Closure Report. The basis for this review is the Closure
Report content referenced in paragraph 391-3-15-.11(3) of the Georgia Rules for Underground Storage Tank
Management (GUST Rules). The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has determined that, for the current
release, no further action is required for contamination related to the subject location at this time.

However, the site could be subject to corrective action in the future if mandated through more stringent State or
Federal statutory or regulatory changes, if drinking water systems are identified or installed within two miles of the site,
if surface water bodies are impacted by any dissolved contamination, resulting from this release, or if previously
unidentified soil contamination, dissolved contamination and/or free product on groundwater are identified as originating
from this site.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (404) 362-26387.

/S/ L &
William E. Lognf/_/”,
Geologist

Corrective Action Unit II
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cc: Larry Rogers, EPD Coastal District
Lisa Lewis, GA EPD
File (CA): Liberty; 9089039

*** UST Upgrade Deadline - December 22, 1998%%*




